
 
2nd July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE and Level 2 Results Day – Thursday 22nd August 2024 

 

We would like to invite Year 11 Students into school on Thursday 22nd August to collect their GCSE and Level 2 

results. The Main Hall will be open from 9am until 11am. Members of staff will be on hand where Year 11 students 

need any support. Miss Bleasdale, Head of Key Stage 5 and Mr West, Director of Sixth Form, will be on site to 

speak to those students joining The Garibaldi Sixth Form or any who wish to make a late application based on 

their results. 

 

Delegating the collection of results to another individual 

Unless requested in advance, we cannot pass student results onto anyone else. A request can be made by 

the student over the phone by calling the school on 01623 464220, by emailing from their school email address 

to exams@garibaldischool.co.uk or by calling into reception to make a request in person. Details of the person 

collecting results on their behalf on results day will be taken and the individual named will be asked to provide 

evidence of their identity when collecting the results. 

  

Students joining The Garibaldi Sixth Form 

For Year 11 students who have applied to Sixth Form, we are looking forward to welcoming them in September. 

On their first day in September, they will have an introduction with Miss Bleasdale (Head of Key Stage 5 from 

September 2024) and Miss Hadley (Sixth Form Pastoral Manager), spend  time in their new mentor groups, and 

they will be given their timetable and key fob for access to the Sixth Form building. In the meantime, if you 

have any questions about arrangements for Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact Mr West 

BWest@garibaldischool.co.uk who will also be available on Results Day to provide any necessary support. 

 

We look forward to seeing students on Thursday 22nd August, 

 

Best wishes 

 
Martin Dawson 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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